
 

 
 

29th  Annual General Meeting & Lad Use Forum 
 

Friday, March 8th  at the Cochrane RancheHouse 
 

Registration & Trade Show Displays open at noon 
AGM & Featured Speakers Begin at 1:00 p.m. 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME 

Mark Bennett – Executive Director, Bow River Basin Council 
 

 

“The BRBC - Collaboration with & Relevance to 
Agriculture & Land Conservation Groups Over the Years” 

Don Strankman – Laurie, Kenna & Associates Financial Services 
 

“Challenges & Solutions for Farm Families in Succession Planning” 
 

Kim Good – President, Legacy Land Trust Society:  
“The Opportunities and Challenges of Placing Conservation 

Easements on Agricultural Lands.” 
 
 
 

for more information or to register 
 

email info@actionforagriculture.com or phone Alan Breakey (403-617-3502) 

mailto:info@actionforagriculture.com

